
Congratulations 
Mayor Gerald R. Bennett and 

Palos Hills Aldermen!
Recently, the Village of Palos Hills passed an ordinance
requiring all new single-family homes to be protected
with a residential fire sprinkler system following the
NFPA 13D standards. In addition, all new multi-family
apartments,condos/townhomes will require fire sprinkler
protection. Also,all new commercial buildings require fire
sprinklers following NFPA 13.

As a result, Palos Hills has become a fire safe community
protecting those who live, work and visit there. It also
helps safeguard the firefighters who respond to the
incidents.

Mayor Gerald R. Bennett
and Palos Hills Aldermen:
Alderman Mark Brachman
Alderman Andrew Cisarik
Alderman Renee Dollah
Alderman Marty Kleefisch
Alderman Joan Knox
Alderman Ricky Moore
Alderman A.J. Pasek
Alderman Maryann Schultz
Alderman Pauline Stratton
Alderman Frank Williams
Clerk Rudy Mulderink
Treasurer Kenneth Nolan

Congratulations for following FEMA’s America Burning
guidelines for the protection of citizens and FEMA’s
Firefighter Life Safety Summit recommendations for
the protection of firefighters.

P A L O S  H I L L S
U P G R A D E S  F I R E  C O D E S  F O R  A  S A F E R  C O M M U N I T Y

PALOS HILLS
“The City in Progress”

1-866-2NIFSAB (1-866-264-3722)
To see where your community ranks, go to www.firesprinklerassoc.org

and click on “Municipal/Fire District Fire Sprinkler Code Ranking”

Mayor 
Gerald R. Bennett

       


